
 
March 18th, 2022 

Good day to all,  

The Medical Center has been tracking our positivity rate for 2 years.  The surge in the Omicron variant 
has subsided.  MCOR feels increasing confident our community is finally at a point wherein the updates 
to our tracking grid no longer provides actionable information.   

We will continue to monitor global trends.  If the need arises; MCOR will once again activate the 
tracking grid starting from 0.  As of Monday, March 14, 2022, Ocean Reef is at 1.6% positivity. 

 

MCOR’s tracking correlates with the data generated from ORCA’s waste water testing: 

 



 
 

In addition, MCOR has been approved for receipt of anti-viral medication.  MCOR is working with 
federally approved distribution partners to secure delivery.  MCOR will continue to provide status 
updates accordingly.   

The CDC has created a tool by which counties are able to access their respective risk level.  In addition, 
based on the risk assessment, the CDC has provided applicable protective guidnace.  The more 
individuals normalize their respective daily routine; understanding your surroundings remains a critical 
component minimizing your exposure. 

  

          

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/covid-by-county.html 

 
COVID Data Tracker Weekly Review 
 
CDC is updating the way it monitors COVID-19’s impact on our communities by looking at each 
county’s COVID-19 hospitalizations, hospital capacity, and number of cases. In this way, CDC can better 
inform community-specific recommendations for preventing COVID-19. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/covid-data/covidview/index.html 

https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#cases_casesper100klast7days 

 

RESOURCE 

Additional information, links to community and local resources, MCOR’s updated COVID-19 tracking 
grid and more is available at: 

WWW.MCOR.ORG 


